Embassy of Japan
PRAGUE

Prague, 19 October 2020

Dear Mr. Michálek,

I have the honor to inform you that I am leaving today on completion of my mission as the Ambassador of Japan to the Czech Republic. It has been really memorable three years and five months for me and I was privileged to serve in this wonderful country full of rich culture and beautiful nature.

Taking this opportunity, I would like to express my sincere appreciation and warmest thanks for the friendship and cooperation which you officially and personally extended to me during my term of duty.

I would be most grateful, if you would extend the same kindness and hospitality to my successor Mr. SUZUKI Hideo.

I am certain that the cordial and friendly relations between you and our Embassy will be maintained and further strengthened in the future.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

烏崎 郁

SHIMAZAKI Kaoru

Ambassador of Japan to the Czech Republic